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Dear Dr Briant, 

 
Your Freedom Of Information Request:1147-19 

Internal Review 

 

Thank you for your email of 11 March asking for an internal review of the above request.   

The COVID-19 pandemic is having a significant impact on our ability to respond to 

requests.  I apologise for the delay in responding to your request for an internal 

review.  We will respond as soon as we can.  Thank you for your patience during this 

time 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Central FOI Unit 

Parliamentary, Ministerial and Central Services 
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